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From: Daren Zuk

Sent: 03 January 2025 13:08

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Bacton Towers 

Hello - Please log the following objection under 2024/5383/P. 
 
Thanks, 
Daren 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: sarah marriott 
Sent: 01 January 2025 16:34 
To: Daren Zuk 
Subject: Bacton Towers  

 
[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be 
malicious Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to 
verify your password etc. 
 
Dear Daren 
 
This proposal is frankly an ugly monstrosity that does not appear to even attempt to justify itself 
with regard to improving the natural or lived environment of our borough. 
 
In this era of mitigation against climate change and widespread recognition that local communities 
need bolstering and improving, this oversized concrete tower is unsightly, emission unfriendly and 
does absolutely nothing to enhance the natural world. 
 
I strongly object to the lack of social or community vision this proposal embodies. Camden is a 
great local authority. It should expect much much better from its development partners. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Sarah Marriott 

 
Please forgive iPhone typos 


